Lynnfield Recreation Commission 

Meeting Minutes

 Thursday April 6, 2017

Rich Sjoberg, Frank Morelli, Bob Relihan, Michael Cuddy, Terri Farrell, Rod Boone,  Joe Maney

  & Julie Mallett  

1. 7:02 pm the meeting was called to order by Rod Boone.

2.
Bob made a motion to approve the minutes of the March 7, 2017 meeting.  Mike seconded the motion and all agreed.

3. Julie updated the committee on the programming.  The father daughter dance and mother son bowling went great.  The Easter Egg Hunt went fine.  The weather did not cooperate but the Centre Congregational Church was kind enough to let us use their basement.  Julie updated everyone on the upcoming summer programming.  

4.
Representatives from the sports groups were in attendance.  Joe handed out and went over the rules and policies with each of them.  The board stressed how important it is for them to make sure all teams understand the policies.

5. The board discussed Julie’s proposed staff and children code of conduct policies.  The board made some changes.  Julie will send back out and when approved will send to BOS for approval.  The board also agreed they should have town emails.  Julie will follow up with IT.

6.
Bob update the board on the site visit we made to the North Andover Rec Center.  The board discussed different options and if looking forward to working on a proposed center.

7. The board reviewed the financial statement.  

8.
 Betty Adelson requested a member of the Rec board to be on OSRP committee.  The board was not quite        
sure what that was so Julie will request more information.  
9. Signatures we obtained for invoices.

10. Frank made a motion to adjourn at 8:54 Mike second and they all agreed.

